[image: image1.jpg]


Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455 222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

7th April 2010

TO SPONSOR BIDDA 
FROM BRYNHILDUR 

Dear Sponsor, 

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM JANUARY TO MARCH 2010

Happy Bidda!

I am Brynhildur Akinyi, I just want to give a big smile, and she has been sick four times since January, admitted 2 times and 2 times was treated and discharged home. 

Brynhildur Akinyi has 2 lower teeth where now she can laugh loudly and called by name. She is very happy and attentive to hear what you can tell her.  She is every happy when being held by her brother Kjartan Otieno when coming to Little Bees. 

He donations supported her to pay her doctor’s bill. Brynhildur us a very happy baby girl. 

In our members’ group women loves Bryn Akinyi and make good songs to her on your behalf. Above women a woman of mercy, a woman of kindness and who fell hope to the hopeless sails and orphans the Little Bees women sings. Her mother Beatrice is always appreciative for her support and prays for your family. Bryn is crawling around the floor. 

Best regards.

Yours faithfully,

Lucy Odipo.
